
Hesperian Boulevard

Corridor Improvement Project



The Hesperian Boulevard Corridor Improvement Project 
is located in the heart of the San Lorenzo community.

• Beautify and revitalize the Hesperian Corridor.
• Benefit motorists, residents, businesses, 

pedestrians, and bicyclists. 
• New streetscape between the I-880 (near Embers 

Way) overcrossing and A Street.

Corridor Improvement Project
I-880 to A Street



Project Schedule

 Phase I Undergrounding Completed

 Phase II Corridor Work Began October 2020

 Phase II Corridor Estimated Completion December  2022



• Contractor installed utility 
boxes and joint trench 
conduits

• Utilities pulled cables and 
installed electric equipment

• Required prior to installation 
of Corridor Improvements

Utility Undergrounding Construction 
Update
UpdatePhase I Utility Undergrounding 

Completed



• Working on East side 
between Via Mercado and 
Hacienda

• Consists of Sidewalk, 
Driveway & Curb & Gutter 
installation

• Installation of New Fiber 
Optic Conduit

Utility Undergrounding Construction 
Update
UpdatePhase II Corridor Improvements

Current Construction



• Construct sidewalk 
improvements block by block

• Construct Median 
Improvements

• Install Electrical (Street Lights 
& signals)

• Install Hardscape and 
Landscaping

• Grind & Repave Roadway

• NB – Spring 2022
• SB  - Fall 2022

Utility Undergrounding Construction 
Update
UpdatePhase II Corridor Improvements

Sequence of Construction



Phase II Corridor Improvements 
October 2020 to December 2022



Hesperian Boulevard 
Project Features

 Widened Sidewalks with 
Aesthetic Elements

 Class II Buffered Bicycle Lanes 
with Green Pavement 
Treatments

 Community Gateway 
Features

 High Visibility Crosswalk 
Treatments

 Fiber Optic Conduit



 Roadway and Pedestrian Lighting

 Pavement Rehabilitation

 Transit Priority System

 Adaptive Traffic Signal Control 
Technology

 Streetscape

 Artwork

Hesperian Boulevard 
Project Features (cont.)



Hesperian Streetscape Project 
Street and Pedestrian Lighting



Hesperian Streetscape Project 
Site Furnishings



Outreach

• Construction Hotline: (510) 670-5591

• Email: info@acpwa.org

• Post updates on Nextdoor, Facebook and 
Twitter

• Updates on Project Page with Photos

• Contractor will provide 72 hour notification 
to property and business owners when 
access may be limited due to construction 
work

www.acpwa.org

http://www.acpwa.org/


Questions and Comments


